
AWSC Report 

District 6 

January 20, 2024 

 

We held our first district meeting with 35 in attendance.  All Service position chairs with the exception of 

an Events chair were in attendance.  The Events chair is open at present. 

We used a skit to explain the value of delegation in Concept One and intend to use a skit at each district 

meeting to illustrate each Concept over the course of Panel 64. 

Our 2024 budget was approved with an increase to the travel expenses for our group service liaison 

chairs. 

We sought to change the name of the Sargeant at Arms position to Panel Assistant to be consistent with 

corresponding Area position.  After some discussion we tabled the motion to further discuss at our next 

meeting so that all could review the job duties and consider our reasoning for making a name change. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Liz M., DISL 

Lorraine C, DR 


